2SLGBTQIA+ Inclusive Practice in our Schools
Information Session for Parents/Guardians

We all want all children to feel safe in their schools and communities, but that isn't always the
case. Our 2SLGBTQIA+ students face disproportionate risk of bullying and harassment as well
as worse mental and physical health outcomes. In this session for parents/guardians, we will
talk about some of the steps St. Albert Public Schools is taking to ensure all students have a
safer school environment, what inclusive practice is and is not, as well as provide an opportunity
for questions and conversation.

Our speaker, Alex Marshall (she/her) was the Rural Education Coordinator for the fYrefly
Institute for Gender and Sexual Diversity at the University of Alberta. She lectures on creating
inclusive spaces, delivers professional development for teachers and admin regarding best
practices and policies to create better and safer schools, helps community organizations
develop inclusive practices, and through the fYrefly in Schools program works with teachers to
offer workshops on gender and sexual diversity to students of all ages.

Where: W D Cuts Drama Room (149 Larose Drive, St. Albert)

When: October 17 @ 6:30 pm



